Maricopa Unified School District
BOARD OF EDUCATION

will hold a
Public Hearing
during the September Regular Meeting

certifying that the needs of students
for textbooks and instructional materials
have been met
for school year
2018/19

September 13, 2018
6:30 p.m.

Maricopa School Library
955 Stanislaus St
Maricopa CA 93252




